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April is Autism Awareness Month!  
 

If you have concerns about your Childs development or know someone who may 
be interested in meeting with a team of professionals, please contact Alison 

apettigrew@esbgc.ca and she will be happy to arrange an appointment for you 
and your Child. 

 
 

The Mobile Development Outreach Clinic (M-DOC) is a free support for 
children ages 18 months to 4 years old. 

 
 

The M-DOC team helps families address questions regarding their child’s development, and 

provides a well-defined pathway to access greater support if developmental concerns are 

identified. The M-DOC is designed to help families act early and to help their children 

receive important support services, which can lead to significantly better developmental 

outcomes. 

The mobile aspect of our clinic allows our team to deliver community-based, point of care 

service to vulnerable populations by meeting families where they are. 

 



 

School Registration Workshop Series 
 

Will your Child be starting Kindergarten in September 2021?  Join 
us for an informative workshop series on what to expect, and how 

to get your Child ready for Kindergarten. 
Workshop will be delivered by Christina Hong from the Child 

Development Institute (CDI) 
 

Thursday’s    April 8, 15, 22 
1:00-2:30 pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

April 1 is a day for practical jokes in many countries 

around the world. The simplest joke may involve 

children telling each other that their shoelaces are 

undone and then crying out “April Fool!” when they  

glance at their feet.  

What do you call a dinosaur that is sleeping? 

Dino-Snore ! 

 

 

 

Francophone  

Services Information 

 

Pour des services à la    
petite enfance et à la     
famille en français,       
contactez le Centre       

Francophone du grand  
Toronto en  téléphonant le 

416-922-2672 poste : 274 
ou consultez notre sit web:  

 
https://centrefranco.org/en/ 

 

  

 

Reminder to our families that we will be CLOSED for 
Easter on:  

Friday April 3, 2021 

Monday April 5, 2021  

Earth Day is on April 22nd 

On Earth Day, people are inspired to engage in voicing their 
concerns over the state of our environment or the crisis they face 
today, in many different ways. 

Some of the things you can do include: 

 Take part in community events. 

 Contact government officials with concerns about the environment. 

 Sign petitions for better environmental protection laws. 

 Spend time in nature to renew a personal connection 

 Help organize or lead a local activity 

 Take part in social media events or campaigns 

 

Don’t Forget to register for our New 

Virtual Spring Programs! 

The EarlyON staff have planned some fun and 

stimulating programs for you and your child to 

participate in.  We have programs from Monday to 

Saturday for your family to enjoy. 

Register online at www.esbgc.ca 

 

Don’t have an account?  That is ok, you can create an 

account for free on our website! 

 


